
 

BRIGHTWATER HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

2020 POOL SEASON 

 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and the risks and challenges associated with 

opening and operating the Brightwater pool safely, the Board of Directors  

made the difficult decision to cancel the 2020 Pool Season.  We want our 

residents to stay safe during the coronavirus health crisis and look forward to 

having a successful pool season in 2021.  

 


